
 

 

RFP 22-01  

 Personal Protective Equipment (PPE)  

Addendum 3 

March 10, 2022 

 

The following corrections, questions, and clarifications are provided concerning WSIPC  

RFP 22-01 Personal Protective Equipment. Paraphrasing of the relevant questions posed to the 

WSIPC RFP Bid Contracts Administrator have been included as appropriate. 

 

QUESTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS: 

Q1 – Due to Covid 19 delays, would we be able to submit via E-mail? 

 

A1 – Yes. In accordance with Section 2.7 of the Bid Solicitation document: Proposal responses 

must be submitted via email, in a zip or compressed format, containing an electronic version 

of all RFP proposal documents.   

Q2 – Do we have to bid on all items, or can we do “no bid” on certain items? 

Q2 – Do we need to include all items, or can we include and, or propose specific items? 

A2 – No, you don’t have to offer all Products, and yes, you can offer additional products. It is up 

to each Proposer to list the Products they will be offering.  

Please note, that while it is not required to include “all” of the products listed, each 

submitted proposal will be evaluated and scored in accordance with Sections 2.12 

Evaluation Criteria (pg. 13) of the Solicitation document which includes both, The Product 

Service Requirements - Appendix D, and the Vendor Cost Proposal Pricing Form - 

Appendix E. 

All documents relative to the RFP can be found at: Personal Protective Equipment | WSIPC, K-

12 Technology Services 

https://www.wsipc.org/purchasing/bid-contracts/personal-protective-equipment
https://www.wsipc.org/purchasing/bid-contracts/personal-protective-equipment

